ASEA BROWN BOVER

June 22, 1990

Mr. D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

This 1s to confirm our request to delay submission of a response to Inspection
Report 70-36/80002 (OASS) unti) August 6, 1990. As we discussed, our annua)
two week vacation shutdown falls within the specified 30 day response time.

Also, the annual SNM physical inventory will be conducted during the eek
following the shutdown peried.

We appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cordially yours,

Plant Manager
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